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• Committee Meeting 6.30pm 
Tuesday 19th November 
(Committee minutes are 
available to families in the 
office.) 
 

• Bush Care Group meeting 1st 
Sunday of the month outside 
the Kindergarten (school terms) 

 
 

 

   
Admin Office Hours 

        Contact:  Deonne Ehlerth  
          

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 
Thursday 

Phone 3264 1838 
E:admin@albanycreekkindy.com.au 

 

 

 

 
 

Keep up to date and share our 

wonderful kindy with our local 

community. 

 

Find us on Facebook at: 

Albany Creek Kindergarten 
 

It is with sadness and excitement that we farewell our 2019 families 

and children.  We have loved begin part of your lives for this short 

time and wish you all the best for your new adventure, “Prep”.  We are 

sure you will continue your love of learning and enjoy this next stage. 

Tracey Wilson (Nominated Supervisor/ Educational Leader) 

Our Young Kindy class are busily 

preparing for the end of the year and are 

keen to move onto the 4 year old 

Kindergarten classes next year. 

 

Our 4 year old Kindergarten classes have 

all been keenly preparing for their next 

phase in life.  We have had many 

discussions about life in Prep and they 

have begun to share their orientation 

experiences.  We have also been having 

some festive season fun and revisiting 

some of our favourite things to help 

celebrate the end of the year. 

 



                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

A big thank you to everyone who has been able to volunteer throughout the year.  No matter 

how big or how small your contribution was, we would not be able to provide such a high-

quality educational facility without you. 

The Gift of time is priceless 

 

 

 

 

Do you know of anyone looking for a Kindergarten 

place for their child in 2020? We currently have places 

available across our 3 of our 4yr old Kindergarten 

classes. 

Finally, we wish everyone a safe and happy Christmas 

and New Year.   

Good Luck and best wishes to our departing families.   

We look forward to seeing our returning families in 

2020 and beyond. 

 

 


